SOCIETY OF ANTIQUARIES OF LONDON,

BURLINGTON HOUSE, PICCADILLY,W.I.

4th November, 1954.

Dear Mr. Brice,

Scripta Minoa IIT

Your letter and proposed scheme of revision
of Scripta Minoa III were placed before the Execu-
tive Committee yesterday. They epproved the order
of work proposed by you and would like to appoint
you formally as Editor, with a honorarium of £100.
They very much appreciate what you have done to
help both in Sir John Myres's lifetime and since,
and they wish me to express their warm appreciation
of your willingness to assume the further editorisl
work., They hoped very much that it would be
possible to complete the task by December 1955.

I may say that they also instructed me te write
to Professor Bennett expressing our appreciation of
the very great help that he has given us in the
matter. '

When you reply, will you let me know what you
would like me to send you. I have, you remember,
both your marked proofs and those of Professor
Bennett. I take it you would like to have beoth
these to work upon.

Yours sincerely,

M- . ® i
T (A s \

W.C. Brice, Esq., 4
Pitt Rivers Museum, Q
Oxford. \\t“‘\f
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